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Resolution #2013-10 

 
 
 
 
 

Public Health—Madison and Dane County is required by Wisconsin state statute to have 
a licensed physician as its medical director. The Board of Health authorized the Director 
to enter into an agreement with Jon Temte, MD through action of the Executive 
Committee on March 22, 2013. The legal entity that we will need to contract with is the 
University of Wisconsin Medical Foundation, but there are other signatories that need to 
be added to the agreement. 
 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Health for Madison and 
Dane County, on behalf of Public Health—Madison and Dane County is 
authorized to enter into an agreement with the University of Wisconsin Medical 
Foundation, Inc., acting on behalf of the faculty physicians in the Department of 
Family Medicine of the University of Wisconsin School of Medicine and Public 
Health at the University of Wisconsin-Madison as signatories to some or all of the 
agreement, with additional signatories as may be deemed necessary by legal 
counsel or the risk manager for the services of Jonathan Temte, MD as medical 
director for the term of one year beginning July 1, 2013 with automatic one-year 
renewals and the Director is authorized to sign the agreement. 
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